
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Your child has been selected to run for our school in the Warrington Schools Cross Country Championships 
on the following dates: 
 
Saturday 30th September 2023 
Saturday 7th October 2023 
Saturday 18th November 2023 
 
The event will take place out of school time at Walton Hall and Gardens and is a League, we recommend 
attendance at all three races. Students will need to make their own way to the venue: 
 
Walton Hall and Gardens, Warrington, WA4 6SN. 
 
Students need to be accompanied by their Parents or Carer. Students should sign in at the gazebo / desk. 
Once signed in, students will need to be at the start line ready for their race at the approximate times below. 
 
Arrival: 11.15am  
Race start. 11.45am (approx.) 
 
Please can I ask that students wear school in full PE kit and trainers or running spikes and it is also advised 
they bring plenty of water and healthy snacks.  
 
Students who place high in the race may well be invited to compete and race for Warrington Athletics Club 
in the future. It also gives our students an opportunity to compete against the strongest runners in the area. 
 
Please confirm your child will be running at the first race on Saturday by emailing cburbidge@boteler.org.uk 
 
 
Thank you for your support and we hope our students embrace this opportunity. 
 
Mr C Burbidge 
Director of Sport and Performance 
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